Leadership Changes for USD 430

(KNZA)--The leadership for the South Brown County Schools has reorganized for the new school year.

That happened when the USD 430 Board of Education met for their regular meeting Monday evening.

Selected by the Board to serve as president for the 2017-18 school year was Jason Smith.

Chosen for the role of vice-president was Jacob Bruning.

It marked the first meeting for new superintendent Jason Cline. Cline replaces longtime superintendent Dr. Steve Davies who retired at end of the 2016-17 school year after 16 years in the position.

Cline thanked everyone who has welcomed him and helped him in getting acquainted with things.

Many Signals Communications